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' Dear Dr. Cools -

I understand that training requirements for the use of 3rschytherapy
are beinti reevaluated. I can understand why that would be considered,
considerung the current studies looking at radiation to decrease the
likelihood of re-stenosis of coronary arteries; however, I have a
ser.ious' objection to changing the training criteria for the use of
brachytherapy.

I do not understand why finding different uses for brachytherapy would
in any way change the dangers involved in using radiation sources.
Just because we found new uses of brachytherapy inJcardiac disease, it

-

does not in any way minimize or diminish the-significant training
required to ensure the safety of our patients when using radioactive
sources._ I can understand that finding new ways of using
brachytherapy sources would put pressure on your committee to change
those requirements, but I do not in any way see the rationale behind
changing them. It might make sense to change the training
requhrements for the use of brachytherapy if our research
breakthroughs were in the area of patient safer- but the research has
not been in the areas of patient safety, the roy arch has been in the -
area of patient treatment and the pressure has come from those who
want to use brachytherapy rather than those who already are trained to
use it.

Regardless of whether a beta or a gamma source is used, safety of the
patient.has to be the fe,remost concern. It is not clear to.no how a
physician who is not board certified to be an authorized user of

-brachytherapy sources, or who has not undergone the equivalent
training for same, could possibly.be able to provide the-level of
safety necessary as those who do meet those requirements. ' Standards
should not be lessened simply because there is pressure to do so. I

Ihope you_will continue-to require the stringent training that:is
required at this point for the use of brachytharapy sources. - '. D-
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aWith at regards, ,

W h
Jeag M e L. Wilcox,' N.D. =YfY .||[. ||!||{ ||}||| ||||||| j
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